
 
 

 
 

  

To learn more about Royal Palm Coast Realtor® Association and membership, visit RPCRA.org.  
 
The Royal Palm Coast Realtor® Association was chartered in 1922 as the Fort Myers Board of Realty and today serves more than 
10,000 Realtor® members and affiliates. The Association acts as the primary resource and active advocate for its members by 
collectively promoting member business interests through education, communications, and proactive management of industry 
issues.  
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Cape Coral Realtor® to Be Installed as District Vice President 

of Florida’s Largest Professional Association 
 

[FORT MYERS, FL | CAPE CORAL, FL] – Royal Palm Coast Relator® Association (RPCRA), in union with Florida 
Realtors®, is excited to announce 2023 RPCRA President Jack Martin, sales associate with Century 21 Selling 
Paradise in Cape Coral, as the District 5 Vice President of Florida Realtors®, the state’s largest professional 
trade association. He will serve his fellow professionals in District 5, which encompasses Lee, Collier, and 
Hendry counties. 
 
“We expect a healthy market in 2024 with abundant opportunities for buyers, sellers and investors 
throughout our district,” said Martin, who is active in residential and commercial brokerage. Martin is the 
2023 president of the Royal Palm Coast Realtor® Association and has served on numerous committees. In 
the community, he is a board member of the Rotary Club of Cape Coral and active in the Knights of 
Columbus Council 7131, Horizon Council of Southwest Florida, Southwest Florida Symphony, and Bishop 
Verot High School. 
 
As district vice president for the state association, Martin will focus on supporting Realtors® through 
education, advocacy, and service programs. “Our members bring their market knowledge, commitment to 
service, and high professional standards to helping buyers, sellers and investors achieve their personal 
goals,” said Martin. 
 
“Throughout the district, Realtors® are actively involved in civic organizations, while supporting the state’s 
housing market and protecting private property rights”, said Martin. “Our members care about their 
communities and understand the importance of giving back.” 
 
In his previous capacity as the 2023 President of the Royal Palm Coast Realtor® Association, Martin 
spearheaded numerous initiatives that strengthened the local real estate community. His innovative 
approach and collaborative spirit garnered widespread respect among his peers and set the stage for his 
elevation to the statewide role of District Five Vice President. 
 
Current 2024 RPCRA President Marlissa Gervasoni offered her congratulations, saying “Jack is an excellent 
selection to contribute to the leadership of District 5! I am confident that he will achieve remarkable 
success in his upcoming position.” 
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